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   8th February 2024 

Enrichment Clubs 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
After school clubs will begin again from Monday 19th February and will run until 
w/c Monday 18th March (5 weeks).  
 
We are delighted to be partnering with Motive8 Youth next half term who will be 
running some new after school clubs throughout the week. We will also be starting 
a development football session in the coming weeks for children selected to play on 
the school team.  
 
This term, our extra-curricular offer is as follows;  
 
Day Club Year groups Cost/session Time/collect 
Monday Lego  

(School led – Mrs Cook)  
 

Y3-6 £1.50 3.15-4.00 
Gate 

Weaving Club  
(School led – Mrs Boden) 
 

Y4-6 £1.50 3.15-4.00 
Front office 

Tuesday 
 

Football (recreation) 
(Motive8 Youth)   

Y3 – 6 Boys (if 
numbers are high, the 
group will be split 
into Y3/4 & Y5/6) 

£2.50                     3.15-4.15 (earlier 
finish due to dark 
evenings) 
Gate 

Music & Movement Madness! 
(Explore a range of musical 
instruments!)  
(School led – Ms Clarke)  

Y1 & 2 £1.50 3.15-4.00 
Front office 

Thursday Girls’ Football  
(External – Motive8 Youth)  

Y3-6 £2.50 3.15-4.15  
Gate 

Dodgeball  
(External - Motive8 Youth)  

Y3-6 £2.50 3.15-4.15 
Front office 
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Friday Games (board games, puzzles, 
quizzes, challenges)  
(External – Motive8 Youth)  

Y3-6 £2.50 3.15-4.15  
Front office  

Coming soon…Football 
Development Session  
(School Team) 
(External – Motive8 Youth)  

Y3-6 – selected  -- 3.15-4.15  
Gate 

Every Day 
 

Miss Woods’ Pupil Choice  
 
Mrs Allcott’s Playground club 
Mon/Tues/Weds 

Y3-6 
 
Y1 & 2 

-- 
 
-- 

Lunchtimes 
 

 
Clubs will be available to book via the Gateway app this week – a text will be sent to inform 

parents when they go live.  
 

Places are limited and allocated on a first come, first serve basis for the half term.                
Each half term, club places will be reset and allocated again. Clubs must be booked under 

‘Clubs’ and then paid for via ‘Payments’ in the Gateway app to secure the place. 
A text message will be sent to inform parents when the clubs go live on the Gateway app.  

Lunchtime clubs do not need to be booked.  
Funds raised through school-led clubs will be used to fund club resources / other clubs in the 

future. 
 
 

A big thank you to staff who have offered to run clubs this half term, enabling us to continue to 
develop an affordable enrichment offer for the children.  
 
Best wishes,  
 

 
 
Mrs J. Ferretti 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


